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Notice of Meeting 
August 30, 2007 
 
TO: CENTURY FARMS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION HOMEOWNERS 
 
RE: NOTICE OF MEETING OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
DATE:  Tuesday, September 11, 2007 
TIME:  7:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M. 
LOCATION: Cress Creek Country Club 
    1215 Royal Saint George, Napervil le, IL 60563 
  
YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT THERE WILL BE A REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS HELD FOR THE PURPOSE OF CONDUCTING 
ANY AND ALL BUSINESS OF THE ASSOCIATION. 
 
Your attendance is encouraged; however, if you cannot attend the meeting, you can 
forward any questions or concerns. Please put them in writing and fax or mail to the 
attention of the property manager. Your concerns will be answered promptly. 
 
Or if you would prefer, email the board at cfna-board@yahoogroups.com if you have 
questions regarding this matter or items that you would like to see on the agenda.  The 
board looks forward to seeing you at the next meeting. 
 
It is almost time to elect your CFNA Board members.  In March 2008 three members’ 
terms will expire.  Fran Bixler, Dale Simonson and Tim Yao have served the 
neighborhood 6 years, 4 years & 2 years respectfully and have decided not to seek 
another term.  We need homeowners to step up and fill their vacancies on the board.  
Coming in autumn, every homeowner will receive in the mail more information and 
the opportunity to complete a Candidate Application Nomination form.  This is your 
opportunity to guide Century Farms into future.  Please take the time to consider this. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
The Board of Directors 
Century Farms Neighborhood Association 

 
Don’t forget, 2008 is going to be Century Farms 10 

Year Anniversary. 
We are going to celebrate it with an anniversary ev ent 

you won’t forget. 
To make it a huge success, we need your help. 

Please send an email to cfna-board@yahoogroups.com  
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with your name and contact information. 


